
The  Pittsburgh  Water  and
Sewer  Authority  (PWSA)  will
be submitting an amendment
of  the  Pollutant  Reduction
Plan  as  required  by  our
Municipal  Separate  Storm
Sewer System (MS4) permit to
the  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
following  a  30-day  public
comment period which begins
today. To review and submit
comments  regarding  a  new
stream  restoration  project,
please contact PWSA at 1200
Penn Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA
15222 for a copy of the plan.


